Antimicrobial Copper Patient Safety Challenge Grant Application
Antimicrobial Copper touch surfaces have been clinically proven to continuously reduce bio-burden and reduce hospital-acquired infections. The Copper Development Association (CDA) will be awarding a $10,000 grant to be used towards the purchase of antimicrobial copper components from manufacturers listed on AntimicrobialCopper.com/US. In exchange for this grant, interested healthcare facilities must agree to collaborate with CDA to raise awareness for the benefits of Antimicrobial Copper products, which could include press interviews, photography and or filming onsite. If you wish to be considered for this grant, please complete the application below and return to Wilton.moran@copperalliance.us by January 31, 2015. 

	Hospital Name  
	

	Hospital Type 
	

	Website 
	

	Number of Beds 
	

	Program Champion Contact Details

	Name 
	

	Email 
	

	Phone Number 
	

	Job Title
	

	

	How would you use Antimicrobial Copper touch surfaces to fight hospital acquired infections? 




	







	Why should your hospital be selected for this grant?  





	








	Beyond the copper components that will potentially be purchased with this grant, do you plan on purchasing additional copper components from your hospital’s budget? If so, please indicate your expected timeframe.
	

	Today’s Date
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